
On August 6, 2019 I filed a complaint against Dan Sherman with Human Resources and Council 
leadership. 

On October 11, 2019, I received a written report detailing the results of an investigation of the 
events leading up to the day of the complaint. 

Seeing that the report did not address my actual complaint, I withdrew it on October 24, 2019.

This public action after my private complaint was withdrawn is unnecessary and retaliatory. 


